
Latrobe School District 
7900 South Shingle Rd 

Shingle Springs, CA 95682 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

SUFFICIENCY OF INSTRUCTIONAL 
MATERIALS 2023-24 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of 
the Latrobe School District will hold a public hearing at the 
Miller's Hill Library, 7900 South Shingle Rd, Shingle 
Springs, CA on Tuesday, September 19, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
The public hearing will be conducted on the availability of 
sufficient textbooks and instructional materials in each 
subject per Education Code Section 60119. 
 
Interested members of the public are invited to address the 
Board of Trustees. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Posted 9/11/2023 at Latrobe Elementary, Miller’s Hill School and www.latrobeschool.com  

http://www.latrobeschool.com/

